
WASHINGTON DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY
SEPA NOTICE OF DETERMINATION OF NON-SIGNIFICANCE (DNS)

NORTH MARKET STREET SITE

The Washington Department of Ecology is issuing a determination of non-
significance (DNS) under the State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA, Chapter 197-11
WAC) Rules.  This DNS is being issued for the North Market Street site located in
the Hillyard area, one mile north of the City of Spokane corporate limits, Spokane
County, Washington.  After review of the completed environmental checklist and
other site specific information on file with Ecology, Ecology has determined that the
Cleanup Action Plan for remediation of petroleum hydrocarbons and associated
chemicals in soil and groundwater at the site will not have a probable significant
adverse impact on the environment.

The SEPA DNS and other site related information may be reviewed at the
Washington Department of Ecology, 4601 North Monroe, Spokane, WA 99205 or the
Spokane Public Library, Hillyard Branch, 4005 North Cook Street, Spokane, WA
99207.  For more information contact William J. Fees, P.E., (509) 625-5190; 1-800-
826-7716; or e-mail at wfee461@ecy.wa.gov.  To review more detailed site
information, contact Johnnie Harris at Ecology for an appointment (509) 456-2751.

The comment period for the SEPA DNS is June 18 through July 3, 2001.


